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16th July 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Cycle Helmets will be Compulsory from Wednesday September 5th 2018 
 
Due to a number of cycling related incidents in Cheshunt and Turnford, the busy main road near to our school and 
our responsibility to safeguard and protect our students, we are planning to introduce an expectation that every 
student riding a bike to school will need to wear a cycle helmet.   
 
Therefore, please make sure your child has a helmet that fits correctly and can be stored safely with the bike in 
the bike shed.  (Most cycle locks can be threaded through the holes in the cycle helmet).   
If your child does not wear the helmet, we will be locking their bike securely and asking for either you to collect 
their bike or bring in a cycle helmet, before the bike is released.  
 
Please be aware if your child cycles to school they will need to ensure their bike lock is removed from the cycle 
shed as our site team will be cutting off and disposing of any remaining bike locks as we prepare and tidy the 
school site for the new year.   
Thank you for your cooperation in supporting our students to keep safe whilst travelling to and from school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Mrs M Goodes  
Vice Principal  
 


